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April 8, 2019 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

We have recently been made aware of several cases from two centers in the UK of what appears 
to be a fibrinous membrane which has formed anterior to the CT Lucia intraocular lens after 
cataract surgery.   In some cases, this membrane has affected vision.  The membrane has 
dissipated or resolved with intense topical steroids or tPA injection.  

  

Zeiss is intensely studying this issue, including the full scope of IOL testing and detailed analysis 
of clinical and surgical parameters.   To date, no IOL associations have been observed.  However, 
some cases have risk factors for a fibrinous anterior chamber reaction, such as intense postop 
uveitis and prior irradiation of the globe.  The investigation is continuing with due haste. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Steve C. Schallhorn, MD 
Chief Medical Officer 
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